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June 1, 2017

Hon. Mary Salas
Mayor -
City of Chula Vista
276 Fourth Avenue
Chula Vista, CA 91910

Dear Mary,

It is with regret that | must announce my resignation from the Cultural Arts
Commission. Mauricio and I have recently sold our townhouse in the
Rancho del Rey neighborhood of Chula Vista and have purchased a new
home situated in National City. | believe that our imminent move out of the
City of Chula Vista renders me ineligible for further service on the
Commission. -

it has been a great pleasure working over the past fwelve months with my
fellow Cuitural Arts Commissioners, and especially with Cultural Arts
Manager Lynnette Tessitore. Lynn does a superb job of leading the City’s
cultural arts efforts and i will miss working with such an inspiring and hard
working member of the City’s staff.

Thank you very much for the opportunity of helping the City along the road
to meeting its cultural and artistic goals.

Sincerely,

Roderick L.-Reinhart

cc: Lynnette Tessitore




